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November 30, 2017 
 
County of St. Paul  
5015 49 Avenue 
 St. Paul, AB  T0A 3A4 
 
Attention: Reeve and Council 
 
Dear Council 
 
RE: 2018 REQUEST FOR FUNDING 
 
The St. Paul & District Chamber of Commerce has been granted opportunity to present to Council on Tuesday, 
December 12, 2017, to share with you our successes and challenges of 2017, and our request for continued 
support for the 2018 year. 
 
In preparation of that presentation and in support of our request, please find attached a brief synopsis of the 
Chamber activities. 
 
Thank you 
 
 
 
Brent Sandmeyer 
Interim President 
St. Paul & District Chamber of Commerce 
     

Phone / Fax: 780-645-5820  
P.O. Box 887, 4802-50 Avenue  

St. Paul, AB T0A 3A0 
Email: admin@stpaulchamber.ca 

www.stpaulchamber.ca 
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